
PUBLIC NOTICE
THE CITY OF SOUTHAMPTON

(ITCHEN BRIDGE TOLLS) ORDER 2021

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT SOUTHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL
proposes to make the above Order, the effects of which would be:
1. To allow leaseholders of electric vehicles to apply for a concession

for the Itchen Bridge Toll.

Note: This Order will revoke and replace The City of Southampton
(Itchen Bridge Tolls) Order 2019.

Copies of the draft Order can be viewed on the Councils website:
transport.southampton.gov.uk/TRO  Further information may also be
obtained from the Highways division on 023 8079 8021.

Any person wishing to object or make any other representation relating
to this notice must do so in writing via the Councils website:
transport.southampton.gov.uk/TRO or by post to the Highways Legal
Team at Southampton City Council, Civic Centre, Southampton, SO14
7LY quoting the notice title and stating the grounds for objection, within
28 days of the date of this Notice (i.e. by 23rd July 2021).

Note that all representations received may be considered in public by
the Council and that the representation together with the name and
address of the person making it could become available for public
inspection.

Dated: 25th June 2021

Richard Ivory, Solicitor
Service Director: Legal and Business Operations
Southampton and Fareham Legal Services Partnership


